

Ian Herps

From:

Glen Charlesworth < Glen.Charlesworth@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au>

Sent:

Monday, 16 May 2016 12:55 PM

To:

Ian Herps; Lot Keijzer

Cc:

Kelley Yates

Subject:

RE: The Forensic Hospital - Distribution of Electoral Material (DLM=For-Official-Use-

Only]

Dear lan,

Thank you for the email. The electoral material has been received and we are now working to ensure our patient group are offered the opportunity to complete the enrolment forms.

Many thanks,

Glen Charlesworth

Manager Allied Health | The Forensic Hospital | Justice Health & Forensic Mental Health Network

Tel (02) 9700 3110 | Fax (02) 9700 3510

glen.charlesworth@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au | www.justicehealth.nsw.gov.au

Our Values: Care, Clear Communication, Honesty, Professionalism, Respect



Together for Recovery Improving Patient Participation

From: Ian Herps [mailto:Ian.Herps@aec.gov.au]

Sent: Monday, 16 May 2016 11:54 AM

To: Lot Keijzer

Cc: Glen Charlesworth; Kelley Yates

ubject: FW: The Forensic Hospital - Distribution of Electoral Material [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only

Good morning, Ms Keijzer

I refer to the email below from Mr Charlesworth

The answers to Mr Charlesworth's questions can be found in the follow-up letter to Ms Yates, dated 9 May 2016 (copy attached).

Regards

lái

lan Herps | Enrolment Officer NSW State Office | NSW State Office Australian Electoral Commission

T: (02) 9375 6308 | F: (02) 6215 9912



Make sure you're **enrolled to vote.** Visit www.aec.gov.au

For-Official-Use-Only

From: Glen Charlesworth [mailto:Glen.Charlesworth@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Friday, 13 May 2016 5:44 PM
To: lan Herps < lan.Herps@aec.gov.au>

Cc: Kelley Yates < kelley.yates@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au >; Lot Keijzer < Lot.Keijzer@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au >

Subject: The Forensic Hospital - Distribution of Electoral Material

Dear Ian Herps,

I am following up on your letter (RefN13/229) directed to Kelley Yates (A/Service Director) dated 5th May 2016.

nank you for the advice regarding provision of electoral material to the Forensic Hospital. The contact details for the relevant staff member to receive this material is:

Lot Keijzer (Senior Social Worker), The Forensic Hospital 1300 Anzac Parade Malabar 2036

Tel: 0297003589

Email: Lot.Keijzer@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au

lan, a concern has been raised regarding the completion of postal votes in our facility. Specifically, the role and information that is required to be provided by the witness. Our social work staff have noted that witnesses may be required to provide the personal address when documenting the form. Can you please confirm whether or not this is the case? In regard to confidentially and clinical boundaries in working with our client group, this information should not be shared. We would ask staff who witness the vote to reference the business address of the Forensic Hospital. Please could you confirm whether this is suitable?

Many thanks,

Glen Charlesworth

A/Manager Allied Health | The Forensic Hospital | Justice Health & Forensic Mental Health Network

Tel (02) 9700 3110 | Fax (02) 9700 3510 glen.charlesworth@justicehealth.nsw.gov.au | www.justicehealth.nsw.gov.au

Our Values: Care, Clear Communication, Honesty, Professionalism, Respect





This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the originator of the message. This footer also confirms that this e-mail message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Justice Health & Forensic Mental Health Network.

Scanning of this message and addition of this footer is performed by the IronPort E-mail Filter in conjunction with virus detection software.

DISCLAIMER:

you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all copies. If this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the originator of the message. This footer also confirms that this e-mail message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Justice Health & Forensic Mental Health Network.

Scanning of this message and addition of this footer is performed by the IronPort E-mail Filter in conjunction with virus detection software.